
Questions and Answers 
 
Question: I have questions about the opportunities posted under the following solicitation 
numbers: VA10116Q0221  
 

Could you please provide the incumbent contract number? 
If not, is this a new requirement? 
 
Answer: This request for proposal is for a contract to provide continued support for the next 
SCIP process and VA Budget cycle.  It follows a contract for the previous SCIP process and 
Budget cycle that was Titled:  FY 2017 SCIP Process Support and Execution     
 
Previous contractor:  Jones Lang LaSalle, Inc. under contract number GS-23F-0289N  

 
 


